
Spirit Day

November  3rd – Sports Day

November  17th – Fall Colors Day
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Important Dates:

November 5th – Daylight Saving
November 12th- Diwali
November 10th- CLOSED for Veterans Day
November 23rd-24th – CLOSED For 
Thanksgiving

November 27th- December 8th

Our community outreach this holiday season 
will be Toys For Tots.

Fun Fact: We recently had a one of our 
previous student, Joey Palau graduate from 

bootcamp at  Marine Corp Recruit Depot, Ellis 
Island and is now a United States Marine. We 

are so proud of him!

Through the gift of a new toy or book, Toys for 
Tots bring the joy of Christmas and send a 

message of hope to America’s disadvantaged 
children. To date, They’ve distributed 652 

million toys to 291 million deserving children.
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Thanksgiving Potluck
November 17th at 3:30pm

Join us on November 17th at 3:30pm for a 
Thanksgiving meal. We would love to have all 

our families join and bring your families 
favorite side dish to share with your child’s 

classroom. 

We will provide Turkey, Corn, and Green 
beans.

We look forward to having this time to share 
together and talk about the things we are 

Thankful for.

Sign up sheets will be posted on classroom 
doors as this gets closer.



How to Balance Warmth and Safety in the Car Seat 

Making  Sure Your Child is Warm and Safe

For infants:
• Dress the infant as if they were going to be 

indoors. A sweater or light jacket will be enough.
• When possible, warm the vehicle up in advance 

of taking the infant outside.
• Place the child securely in carrier of the rear-

facing only car seat making sure the harness 
straps are snug (remember if you can pinch the 
webbing together between your thumb and 
forefinger the

harness is too loose). Make sure the harness 
retainer clip is at armpit level.
• Cover the infant in the car seat with a blanket 

after securing the harness and then carry the 
infant out to the car.

• Aftermarket covers (fitted blankets) designed to 
provide warmth can be used only of approved by 
the manufacturer of

your car seat. The approved covers have been 
tested with the car seat and it has been determined 
that it will not compromise
your child's safety.
• As the car warms up you can remove blankets 

and then place them over the infant when you 
arrive at your destination.

For toddlers and preschoolers: 
• Dress the child comfortably and put on their coat 

and hat for the walk out to the car.
• Take off the coat and buckle the child snugly in 

the harness.
• Slip the child’s arm through the sleeves to wear 

the coat backwards or you can use blankets to 
cover the child. 

• When purchasing winter coats, look for coats 
that provide warmth without bulk. 
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Fall Weather

Please remember to change the 
season/size of clothes in your child’s 

classroom cubby. Also, bring extra 
underwear for potty training and 

accidents.
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